
Safety Meeting Minutes 

October 13, 2021 

 

The following individuals attended the October 13, 2021 safety meeting: Dr. Borrelli, 

Earl Bright, Tianna Carter, Jeffrey King, Bill Meiser, Sheri Moyer, Jodi Neuschwander, 

Mike Ralph and Dee Reitzi 

 

Mike Ralph and Jeffrey King motioned to approve last month’s meetings. 

 

Bill informed the committee that the bus evacuation drills for full size buses occurred on 

September 8th and September 9th for the small vans.   

 

Bill updated the committee on the bridge work at North Union Street. 

 

Meeting ended at 10:15 AM 

 

Next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, November 10, 2021 at 9:30 AM via Zoom. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


